Dr. Nathan S. Schilling, CSBO Superintendent of Schools

LANSING SCHOOL DISTRICT 158

Mr. Mark D. Crotty, CSBO Assistant Superintendent for Business & Operations

Dr. Tanya L. Carter, CSBO, SHRM-CP **Executive Director of Human Resources**

Dr. David A. Kostopoulos Executive Director of Curriculum & Assessment

Ms. Mary P. Ford, BCASE **Executive Director of Student Services**







BOARD OF EDUCATION Mrs. Mary Kelly, President Mrs. Denise Williams, Vice President Mrs. Melissa Taylor, Secretary Mr. Robert Wood Mr. Abimael Durán Mr. James Long Mrs. Monica Terry

ADMINISTRATION CENTER 18300 Greenbay Avenue Lansing, IL 60438-3009 P: (708) 474-6700 F: (708) 474-9976

Date: August, 2023

"Putting the Children First with a Commitment to Continuous Improvement"

Community Eligibility Provision Notification

Dear Parent or Guardian:

We are pleased to inform you that Lansing Elementary School District 158 is implementing the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) for the current school year.

What does this mean for you and your children attending Lansing Elementary School District 158 schools?

All enrolled students of Lansing Elementary School District 158 are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no charge to your household each day of this school year. No further action is required of you. Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or submit an application.

If we can be of any further assistance, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Assistant Superintendent for Business and Operations